
Directions to Peeples Elementary School 

153 Panther Path 

Fayetteville GA  30215 

Phone: 770.486.2734 

 

Peeples Elementary is located on the South Complex at the intersection of Redwine Road and Highway 

74 at 153 Panther Path. The South Complex houses Peeples Elementary School, Rising Starr Middle 

School and Starr’s Mill High School. 

 

 

 

From the Intersection of GA Hwy 85 and Hwy 54 (in Fayetteville): 

 

 Head south on GA Hwy. 85 for 9.3 miles Turn right onto Hwy. 74 North toward Peachtree City 

Go 1.3 miles, turn right at light onto Redwine Road (a white, plantation-style house — now a 

medical facility — is on the corner), and take first right onto Panther Path. Peeples Elementary 

will be the first school on your right. 

 

**If you are on I-85 South you will take exit 61: Tyrone/Peachtree City (head south on Hwy 74 toward 

Peachtree City)** 

 

 

 

From the Intersection of Hwy 74 and Hwy 54 (in Peachtree City): 

 

 Go south on Hwy 74 for 5.9 miles, turn left onto Redwine Road (a white plantation house – now 

a medical office — is on the corner), and take first right onto Panther Path.  Peeples Elementary 

School will be your first entrance, Rising Starr Middle School your second and Starr’s Mill High 

School the last entrance. 

 


